
Attachment I: VFC Interview Thank you E-mail

Dear [Respondent],

Thank you very much for your recent participation in a telephone interview with Cole 
Communications regarding key considerations for pharmacy participation and the Vaccines for 
Children (VFC) program. The information you provided during your interview provides valuable 
perspectives to ASTHO and CDC and will be extremely useful.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 571-527-3141 or emcGowan@astho.org.

Thank you for taking the time to be part of this effort.

Sincerely,

Ericka McGowan
Director of Infectious Disease Preparedness
ASTHO

cc:  CDC/NCIRD Project Officer
        Immunization Program Manager


